

REHOBOTH TOWN COUNCIL

Tel: (062) 521800

Private Bag 2500

Fax (062) 522090, Rehoboth, Namibia, Email: towncreh@mweb.com.na

Enquiries: Mr. U .I. Khachab Tel: (+264+62) 521843 Fax: (+264+621) 522090 Our Ref: 3/P Your Ref: Date: 28 April 2021

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Harmonic Town Planning Consultants CC Town and Regional Planners P O Box 3216 Windhoek Namibia

Attention: Mr Tendai Kasinganeti

Re: ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT FOR THE SUBDIVISION OF ERF 177 EXTENSION 1 REHOBOTH

The application submitted by your esteemed office and the Public Consultative Meeting held on Monday 8th March 2021 regarding the above captioned matter, refers.

Kindly note that as per the concerns raised by the current occupants of Erf 177 Extension 1, Council Management embarked on a fact finding mission and collected relevant information of the current occupants as to arrange for their relocation to alternative erven.

As at present not all occupants could be reached as some work out of town, however the Housing and Property Division already identified erven in Block H, Extension 1 to which the 10 households will be relocated.

A submission will be made to Council during the meeting scheduled for May 2021 for approval to allocate (10) ten erven to those households currently occupying Erf 177 Extension 1 thus paving the way for the planned development to commence without any hindrance.

Kindly be at liberty to consult writer hereof and or the Town Planning Division of Rehoboth Town Council

Yours faithfully

Mr Simeon Kanime Chief Executive Officer 2021 -04- 28

PRIVATE BAG 2500
REHOBOTH

All official correspondence must be addressed to the Chief Executive Officer